
 

 

 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2022-01/30 
 
TO:   Riverside County EMS System 
 
FROM:   Trevor Douville, EMS Administrator 
   Dan Bates, Deputy EMS Administrator  
    
SUBJECT:  Out-of-County ALS/BLS Resources 
 
DATE:   January 30, 2022 
 
 
To support the continued response activity surrounding the Covid-19 declared State of Emergency, and to 
mitigate the occurrence of Ambulance Patient Offload Delays (APOD) the Riverside County EMS Agency in 
partnership with the Medical and Health Operational Area Coordination Program officially requested 
assistance from the California Emergency Medical Services Authority (EMSA).   
 
EMSA supported ALS transport resources will be deploying into Riverside County and incorporated into 
the 9-1-1 system and dispatched by American Medical Response as early as Saturday, January 29, 2022.  
Intermittent BLS resources will be deployed to prehospital receiving centers to help mitigate the 
occurrence of APOD.  These resources will continue to monitor patients being offloaded so 9-1-1 system 
resources can return to service. 
 
If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029, or for an urgent matter, 
the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342. 
 


